
 
 

 
From: John R. Barnett [mailto:bps.llc@q.com]  
Sent: Thursday, September 09, 2010 1:20 PM 
To: Mohammad Habib 
Subject: K53GN 
 
Mohammad 
  
We are planning as soon as we get the STA to build a Digital translator with string mask filter at 
the K53GN site on Channel 24.  We have appled for a CP for digital Channel 24.  This will also 
put K53GN into the core channels. 
 
John R. Barnett  
BPS,LLC. P.O. Box 30353  
Spokane, WA. 99223-3005  
509-448-5151  
FAX 509-448-5053  
W7JRB  
BPS.LLC@q.com 
 


